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STUDENTS; 

*t Sydney University, students get ready for their annual Coranwamj 
Day procession.•• and their are plenty of police, under Superintendent 
Chassling, to make sure the floats are...well, fit for public consumptsion! 
And after the police have given the "all Clear", the big parade of floats * 
heads for the city, 

FLOAT PAST* 

Most of the floats have topical themes ... everything free the Qlchmann trial 
to Fidel Castro and I.V.M, and there's a huge crowd to see them go past. 

RUNHING: There are student marching girls at full gallop, and 

JENSEN: Lord Mayor Jensen enters into the spirit of fun as he 

UPPER HOUSE: watches from the Town Hall steps. Now South Wales' latest 
referendum gets special prominence, tooJ 

HULAi Students are all over the city, and in every type of costume ... but 
police object to the banner this "haka" group carries... and away it goes in 
the strong arm of the law] 

Generally, the pranks are in good taste, and there's no unpleasantness. The 
students raise money for the Aboriginal scholarship scheme... collecting well 
over three thousand pounds in the city. 

MLS CKOWD« After the thirty-three floats have gone past there are more 
diversions... such as the clean up the city campaign with scares of students 
scrubbing the town Hall steps with toothbrushes! 

And when they have been cleaned 

M.S. STEPS: The r're syji in a mess I 

FLOUR: Meanwhile, back at the ranch... I mean, back at the University... 
there's the start of the traditional inter-fadulty flour-bomb fight... so 
stand back as engineers and medical students 1st flyj 

CU STUDENT: The battlefield soon seems to be covered with fog... but it's 
only a flour mist, so thick it lies on the ground like snow. That's handy, 
because you can ;lck it up and throw it right back. 

WITH HOSE: To add to the fun some of the students grab a fire hose, and if 
you think that flour and water is going to provide a real "pasteing*, you're 
dead right. Some try to run the gauntlet in cars, but the Jet jof water from 
that hose is going EVHHWHBiBl Cine sound's cameraman is right in the line of 
fire, too... DUCK, everybody! 


